
Grant Priority meeting 
In attendance: Cody Beus, Angelica Brown, Mark Gunkel,  Julie Vasquez, Lisa Cates, Alan 
Schwab, Bud Willard, Teri Willard, Chad Dillman, Lauren Burch, Janet Stout, Priscilla Goulding 
 
This list will be reviewed by the admin team to set priorities and decide which are important to do 
using general fund $$.  Priscilla explained that some grants teachers can apply for such as 
Donors Choose and the AK Arts Council grants.  It is important that all grants come through 
Priscilla so that we are not applying for the same things in 2 places and that there is an overall big 
picture. 
 
Priscilla called on people around the room and on the VTC to state their priorities for projects that 
are outside the realm of our core mission to provide a well-rounded education for K-12. 

 
Julie and Lisa for Hollis 
playground expansion 
kitchen – bust wall out to expand space to serve students 
outdoor kitchen 
Music, art 
Native Education, Safety net for the climbing wall 
 
Cody Beus 
wants to use more fully the resources we already have 
bees 
orchard renovation at Coffman Cove School 
compost tumbler to eliminate food waste 
 
Bud Willard 
gym hot water heater, 200 gal.  $56,000 
insulation for ceiling of Thorne Bay gym 
rain gutters for gym building 
Whale Pass septic - $40,000 
lighting (exterior) for TB School 
playground in Kasaan 
Hollis needs new buildings all around 
fork lifts at sites for firewood and other purposes 
snow removal equipment 
 
Mark Gunkel 
need wiring upgrade in welding shop 
 
Janet Stout 
microscopes 
technology – always becoming obsolete 
new phone system and PA system – it is on its last legs 
furniture – Hollis tables, for example 
 
Alan Schwab 
adapter on water fountain to fill water bottles 
 
Chad Dillman 
instruments 
playground roof – they get 16’ of snow in the winter 



raised garden beds 
high tunnel greenhouse 
power tools for shop class 
bring artist from Stewart, BC to Hyder School 
 
Tracy Gunkel 
smart boards 
elementary PE equipment 
music, arts 
 
 
other ideas: 
salad bars in other schools besides Thorne Bay 
improved teacher housing 
 
 
 


